
South Pop. 
News                                March 15, 2024 

A quick note from Mrs. Manky: 
 

Today I had the opportunity to connect with each student to wish them a safe & happy Spring Break. Whether 

you are travelling afar, or sticking close to home, my hope for each of you is that you will have a fabulous time 

making memories with family & friends. 
 

We are looking forward to coming back together again in April to kick-off the last few 

months of the 2023-2024 school year. They will be filled with all kinds of exciting learning 

opportunities. We cannot wait to continue our learning jouney together. 
 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Shannon Manky  
 

IMPORTANT INFO THAT HAS COME YOUR WAY RECENTLY … 

WHOLE SCHOOL FIELD TRIP TO GO SEE 

CHIEF DAN GEORGE MIDDLE SCHOOL’S 

PRESENTATION OF: 

 

 

 

 

 

       April 9th                     Cost: $10.00 

REGISTER ON SCHOOL CASH BY APRIL 3RD 

UNIFORM NOTICE:  

UPHOLDING THE DRESS CODE 
This has been an exciting year for the 

 South Poplar uniform. We love seeing  

students happily wearing their new  

pieces. 
 

We have also noticed a few areas that  

have become a bit lax, which staff will be 

working to address more formally as of April. 
 

Please be sure to have read the email that came 

out on Thursday, March 14th (linked here) 

regarding dress code expectations. 

 
 

WEDNESDAY MORNINGS (starting in April)  

PARENT COFFEE & CONNECT @ 8:30am 
Starting in April, you are invited to join us in the Library for a short 30min. coffee & 

connect time, led by Mrs. Peters. This is an opportunity to connect with staff and 

other parents about ways to best support our students, both here and at home. 

Topics to be discussed could include anxiety, homework, reading with kids, and more. Please pop in to let us 

know how we can best support you, our Parents as Partners. 
 

 

LOOKING FOR NOON HOUR SUPERVISORS 
Are you interested in working with us? We are looking for some people to join our 

incredible team of Noon Hour Supervisors.  
 

When you are a Noon Hour Supervisor (NHS), you work along with  

3 other members of the NHS team, as well as other South Poplar staff to help keep 

classrooms & outdoor play areas safe during lunch and lunch playtime (12:15-1:15pm). 
 

If this is something that you are interested in, please contact  

Mrs. Smith at 604-853-1845. 

https://www.schoolcashonline.com/
https://southpoplar.abbyschools.ca/sites/default/files/documents/2024-03/South%20Poplar%20Dress%20Code.pdf


April 1 April 2 April 3 April 4 April 5 

No School 
(Easter Monday 

Holiday) 

 

 
 
 

Parent Coffee & 
connect @ 8:30 

 
Wildcat Assembly 

@ 1:45 

 
9am – Deadline 
to Order Subway 

Hot lunch 

 

April 8 April 9 April 10 April 11 April 12 

BC Fruit & Veggie 
Delivery 

Whole School 
Field Trip: 

Aladdin the 
Musical 

 
 
 

Parent Coffee & 
connect @ 8:30 

 

 

Vaisakhi @  
South Pop 

 

Hot Lunch: 
Subway 

**REMINDER: OUR SCHOOL CALENDAR IS ALWAYS AVAILABLE ONLINE. CHECK IT OUT FOR INFO ABOUT UPCOMING EVENTS** 

SPRING HOT LUNCHES ARE NOW UP! 
We have four more Hot Lunches this year … don’t miss out. 

 April 12th → Subway 

 May 3rd → Taco Del Mar 

 June 7th → White Spot 

 June 20th → Hot Dog Day 

*Deadline to order: April 5th 

*Deadline to order: April 26th 

*Deadline to order: May 31st 

*Deadline to order: June 14th 
 

We are now using MunchaLunch.com for placing our hot lunch orders. 
 

You can pay for your orders by credit card OR debit-credit card OR pre-paid credit card. 
 

*Please click here for all of the info about how to register for your munchalunch account.  
 

 

*A FEW IMPORTANT REMINDERS ABOUT HOT LUNCHES & POPCORN* 

 Orders must by placed by 9:00 am, one week before the hot lunch/popcorn date. 

 If your child is ill on a hot lunch/popcorn date, you are welcome to come and pick up their 

lunch/popcorn by 12 noon; otherwise please consider it a donation for a child who does not have a 

lunch/popcorn. Consistent with previous years, there are NO REFUNDS as this is a PAC fundraiser.  
 

We appreciate your support for our hot lunch program as the funds go towards our children and 

general fundraising within the school. 
 

 

*VOLUNTEERING* 

We are always in need of Volunteers! If you have done your Criminal Record Check and are available to 

help prep and handout hot lunches, please email southpoppac@gmail.com and let us know. 
 

Our thanks to the South Poplar Elementary PAC for supporting this important fundraiser and to our wonderful 

volunteers who help make this program a success! 
 

 

https://munchalunch.com/schools/southpoplar/
https://southpoplar.abbyschools.ca/parentstudents/hotlunch/southpoplar
mailto:southpoppac@gmail.com


COMING SOON … PAC KRISPY KREME FUNDRAISER 
APRIL 2ND – 12TH   ORDER DONUTS THROUGH MUNCHALUNCH 

APRIL 19TH            DONUT PICK-UP (2:30pm NEAR KINDERGARTEN DOORS) 
 

   12 Glazed Donuts $12.00        12 Assorted Donuts $18.00 
 

 


